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Minutes of General Meeting held at  

The Doylo 

Sunday 20 June 2021 

 

Meeting Chaired by: John Knight  

Meeting Commenced: 1:00pm  

Members Present:  67 

New Members: Nil 

Visitors: Lindsay Bartlett & Colin Newell 

Apologies:   As per book 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting held on 23 May 2021 were tabled and 

deemed to have been read.  Business arising from the minutes – No business 

arising from the minutes. 

Moved by:  Janis Treacy and Seconded by:  Gaianne Wilcox – Passed  

Most of the members of TLC have joined The Doylo which was very pleasing. 

 

MY APOLOGIES IF THERE IS ANYTHING THAT I HAVE MISSED IN THESE 

MINUTES BUT WITH THE BAND COMING IN AND THE DOORS OPEN IT WAS 

VERY HARD TO HEAR ON THE RECORDER. 

FAY THOMAS 
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Correspondence In: Email from Caravans NSW regarding their AGM 

and general meeting 

 Email from Caravans NSW regarding Insurance 

that was due 

 Email from Caravans NSW with receipt for our 

payment of the insurance 

 Email from Caravans NSW with our Certificate of 

Insurance 

Email from Matt Rees regarding the results from 

the Caravan Safety Check Days 

Correspondence Out: Letters to new members Graham Gosper & Diane 

Barnes & Chris & Trish McCombie 

Letter sent to Rick and Maureen Riley with their 10 

year badges 

 

10 year badges were presented to Pat & Peter Rohwer. 
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Treasurer’s Report  

             TUGGERAH LAKES CARAVANNERS     
  

       
  

  MONTHLY FINANCIAL STATEMENT FOR  May 
 

2021   

  
       

  

  Carried forward Bank Balance as at 30/4/21   5,576.86   

  
       

  

  
 

Plus Income       
 

  

  
 

  
   

  

 
  

  
 

  Joining Fees 
 

60.00   
 

  

  
 

  Annual Fees 

 
140.00   

 
  

  
 

  Raffles 

 
188.00   

 
  

  
 

  Donation  

 
20.00   

 
  

  
 

  Xmas in July 21 

 

850.00   
 

  

  
 

    TOTAL INCOME   1258.00 

 
  

  
       

  

  
 

Less Expenditure       
 

  

  
 

  
   

  

 
  

  
 

  Raffles 

 
100.00   

 
  

  
 

  Admin. Cost 

 
202.00   

 
  

  
 

  Equip ment 

 
30.00   

 
  

  
 

        332.00 

 
  

  
       

  

  Cash Book Closing Balance       6502.86   

  
       

  

  
 

Plus Unpresented Cheques       
 

  

  
 

  
   

  
 

  

  
 

        0.00 

 
  

  

       

  

  
Balance as per Bank 
Statement       6502.86   

  
       

  

  Statement and Reconciliation prepared by Mike Collins 
  

  

  
   

Treasurer:       

  

       
  

  
   

President:       

                  
 

Moved by: Mike Collins Seconded by: Richard Laney that the treasurer’s report 
be accepted – PASSED     
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Social Director’s Report 
 
Our next club rally is at Hallidays for Christmas in July.  If you haven’t put your name 

down for the Christmas lunch at The Tavern would you please do so and for those 

that haven’t paid would you please pay Mike who is happy to take your money as I 

need numbers by the end of the week. 

We are having a pot luck dinner one night.  There is a sheet for you to put your name 

on, if you would like to supply a soup, main dish or dessert.  I will have it early in the 

week so, if you, like you could prepare it at home and bring it with you and just have 

to heat it on the night. 

The program will be sent via email to those attending about a week before hand.  

Please print and bring it with you. 

Melbourne Cup Rally in November is being held at Swansea Caravan Park.  If you 

haven’t booked please do so ASAP as it is a popular park on weekends.  Don’t 

forget to tell them you’re with TLC. 

It has been decided that the March 2022 Rally will be held in Canberra.  More 

information will follow. 

Trip sheets are on the table to add or take your name off the list.  If you have a trip 

and would like a run sheet let Fay know.  Fay is only too happy to make a trip sheet 

up. 

Travel safe stay well. 

Janis Treacy 

UPCOMING RALLIES – 2021   

 
1. Christmas in July 22nd – 29th July at Happy Hallidays – Club Organised 

 
2. Silver Schoolies at Big 4 Great Lakes Tuncurry 2nd – 6th August – Pam Wright 

& Jill Merrett 
 

3. Del Rio Riverside Resort 29th August – 5th September – Fay & Rod Thomas 
 

4. Reflections Holiday Park North Haven 6th – 13th September  – Fay & Rod 
Thomas 
 

5. Melbourne Cup 28th October – 4th November at Swansea Lakeside Caravan 
Park.  Booking is under name of TLC. – Club Organised 
 

6. Narrabeen Leisure Trip 8th – 18th November  – John Bryce & Helen Tanner 
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7. Belmont Lakeside 22nd  – 30th November – Susan Edwards 

 
8. Barrington Tag-A-Long No. 2 22nd – 29 March 2022 – Mike & Leonie Collins 

 
9. NACC National Rally – 28th – 6th April 2022 – Barmera SA – Peter Davidson  

 
 

Welfare Report –  

Fay Thomas is having cataract surgery on 1 July. 

Sandra Lee-Sing has damaged her knee and is waiting to find out what will be done 

after her visit to the specialist. 

Susan Edwards is coming along after her hamstring problem. 

Chris Pollard has had corrective knee surgery. 

Members Rep – Nothing to Report 

Editor’s Report –  

There are some Truck Friendly stickers for members to put on their vans in the top 

right hand corner to notify truck drivers that you are willing to talk to them if they 

need to. 

Vice President’s Report – Nothing to Report 

NSW State Council Report – Nothing to report 

18th National Rally is being held in SA in 2022 and is a rally that is worth attending.  If 

you wish more information please contact Peter Davidson.  We have been advised 

that for every caravan which attends $5.00 is given back to their club. 

General Business   

Janis Treacy advised members that if you have a car and caravan longer than 7 

mtrs, by law you must have a sticker on the back of your van. 

Janis Treacy also presented TLC with a certificate for the donation which we gave to 

John Hunter Children’s Hospital. 

Ian Palmer questioned who inspects the inspectors regarding the tagging of your 

electrical cords. 

Ian Palmer also asked what the insurance the club pays actually covers.  This will be 

looked into and advised in the newsletter. 
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Mike Collins advised that there is a trip sheet out for a Barrington Tag-a-Long in 

March 2022.  Mike organises some four wheel driving and other outings.  If anyone 

is interested put your name on the sheet and also speak to Mike. 

 

 

Meeting Closed at – 1:30pm  

 

Next Meeting – 18 July 2021 

 

Raffle Winners –  1ST Prize  Trish McCrombie    

   2nd Prize Kevin Steele 

   3rd Prize Helen Tanner 

Lunch Winners – Joy Moore and Bev Insull 

 

Signed:  Secretary  ______________  Dated:  18 July 2021 

 

President:  ______________ Dated:  18 July 2021 


